BOARD: Elizabeth M. Hagood Chairman

Edwin H. Cooper, III Vice Chairman

L. Michael Blackmon Secretary



C. Earl Hunter, Commissioner

Promoting and protecting the health of the public and the environment.

BOARD: Carl L. Brazell

Steven G. Kisner

Paul C. Aughtry, III

Coleman F. Buckhouse, MD

June 30, 2005

Harry Plander TUF-TITE 500 Capital Drive Lake Zurich, IL 60047

Re: The Approval of the TUF-TITE Septic Tank Filters

Dear Mr. Plander:

This agency does not issue individual approvals for specific types, brands, or models of septic tank filters, though we do require that any such unit used in the State be tested and approved under NSF Standard 40. Your filters may be used in South Carolina in conjunction with an approved septic tank system.

Please let me know if we can be of further assistance or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

William H. Burriss

Division of Onsite Wastewater Management

Bureau of Environmental Health

cc: Leonard Gordon